LAWRENCE TOWNSHIP ZONING COMMISSION MEETING
September 14, 2015
The members in attendance:  Frank Bachman, Tedd Finlayson, John Walsh, Eric McGovern and George Downes.  Also present were Don Ackerman, Trustee and Ron Weekley, Zoning Inspector.
Trustee Ackerman appointed John Walsh as acting Chairman for this meeting.

Acting Chairman Walsh called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m.

Tedd Finlayson made a motion to approve the August 3, 2015 meeting minutes, seconded by Frank Bachman and motion passed unanimously.
According to Zoning Commission there is a need for another public hearing on the proposed changes due to the time involved from the last public meeting and getting those changes to the Trustees.  Once prepared, the final proposed changes will be on display at the post office and the library to review prior to the public hearing.

Zoning Inspector Weekley advised the Commission about a complaint in Wilkshire Hills regarding the riding of ATV and dirt bikes.  Weekley also reported that he is waiting on Mr. Deal for potential rezoning on St. Rt. 212.
Tedd Finlayson made a motion to accept the changes on pages 104, 108-113, 115, and 117-122 and to table pages 114 and 116.  Frank Bachman seconded the motion, which passed unanimously.

A motion was made by Frank Bachman to adjourn and it was seconded by Eric McGovern, motion passed unanimously and meeting was adjourned at 9:20 p.m.

Next meeting is scheduled for Monday, October 5, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. at the Lawrence Township Building.

___________________________________________________

Respectfully, Ann Ackerman
